Glee and Mandolin Clubs

1001-1902

HE Glee and Mandolin Clubs’ last year under the management
C of Réiniger and Hoops, enjoyed a very successful season.
Although only two concerts were given, and no trip was made by the
clubs their work was entirely satisfactory. The first concert was given
at the Chicago Beach Hotel for the guests and their friends. The
second at the First Baptist Church, for the benefit of the Baptist Hospital.

Benedict deserves praise for the eflicient manner in which he hand-
led the Glee club, and every one knows Tamaso’s ability as a director.
This year on account of lack of material for the mandolin club, the

clubs have been given up.
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